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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
June 26, 2024 
 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 Seventh Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN  55101-2147 
 
Re: Tariff Filing 

Residence Service Access Line Rates 
 
Dear PUC: 
 
Citizens Telecommunications Company of Minnesota, LLC pursuant to the instructions of the 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) staff, today submitted its revised tariff in 
the above-referenced matter via the Commission’s electronic filing system and hereby encloses 
a courtesy copy of the submission. 
 
This submission increases Residence Service, Access Line Rates in Tariff No. 2, Section 4, 5th 
Revised Sheet 11, 4th Revised Sheet 12, and 3rd Revised Sheet 31. 
 
Customers were notified in advance of this increase with the following bill message: 
 

NOTICE OF PRICE INCREASE 
Starting in August, the price of your Frontier phone 
service will increase by $2 per phone line. We 
understand that no one likes to see an increase in 
prices, and we try to keep our rates competitive. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
/s/ Teresa M. Ali 
Specialist, Regulatory Reporting 
 
Enclosures 
 
 



 
 

Date Filed: 06/26/2024 
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Tariff Sheets 
 

Tariff No. 2: Section 4 5th Revised Sheet 11 – Edited 
 4th Revised Sheet 12 – Edited 
 3rd Revised Sheet 31 – Edited 


